
 

 

 

  

The results are in! 

 

What a great day at St Peter and St Paul’s Primary Academy Summer 

Fete! 

Up-Grade Training work closely with St P&Ps through our martial arts 

after-school club, but today we were able to show the other side of 

ourselves by demonstrating our Fusion Tutoring (see our Fusion 

Tutoring page on the website for more details) techniques under the 

summer sun and blue skies! 

 

Dozens of local children joined the fun 

during the demonstration and everyone 

had a great time practicing moves and 

playing educational games! 

 

We look forward to jumping back in next year and working with a whole 

new range of students between now and then! 


